
Flu Immunisations: 

Reminder that the flu immunisation team are coming into school on Friday 27th      

September. Please make sure you have filled out the form to either give consent to the 

nasal immunisation or the vaccine, or no consent.  

20th September 2024 

3B trips forms: 

Please make sure you complete the 3B form we have sent home. It is very important 

that these forms are completed and returned to us so that your child can go on trips  

throughout the year. Thank you 

Outdoor Elements trip:  

Each year group is going to Outdoor Elements for a  school trip. The dates are below:  

Year 4  - Monday 23 September                                               RL/RD   - Monday 7 October 

Year 2  - Tuesday 15 October                                                    Year 5  - Monday 30 September  

Year 1  -  Friday 18 October                                                       Year 3  - Thursday 10 October 

Year 6  - Friday 27 September 

Please pay £5 for this trip, on Scopay. Thank you 

Parents please note that when           

dropping your child off and collecting 

your child round the back of the school 

that you don’t block off the driveways 

outside the houses. We have had some 

complaints from residents not being 

able to leave their drive as it is blocked 

for some time whist parents are       

dropping off/collecting children. Please 

try and avoid parking in this area. 

The next school holiday: 

School will close on Friday 18th October  

for the Autumn half term and will            

reopen on Monday 4th November. 

Thank you 


